Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2009 12:09 PM
To: Leighton, Adele

Subject: FW: PSNH RATE HIKE

Hi Adele,

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DE 09-035.
--Kim

————— Original Message-----

From: GLORIA PELLETIER [mailto:gmpelletier@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2009 11:32 AM

To: PUC

Subject: PSNH RATE HIKE

Have just read of the PSNH request for a rate hike and am very irate at their proposed
rate. I have NEVER used 570 kilowatt hours and if I did, would have to consider use of
lanterns for light. PSNH has been advocating use of energy saving devices which are not
cheap to purchase. Now they want to penalize customers for using less energy. What about
a those retired, who live alone, on a budget? We will be forced to pay for low usage
despite being encouraged from PSNH to conserve.
I guess this is what is called the "trickle-down effect". The rich get richer and the
poor get poorer. Thank you for allowing me to "vent".

Sincerely, Gloria Pelletier



